

Great news everyone...we passed \$40,000 last night and are still 1st place! We CAN end up in 1st place if EVERYONE takes those few minutes this week to create our store and put email addresses into the system so more customers can know about how to support you and WASHINGTON! Let's win this friendly but fierce competition!

These next two days are the perfect time to focus on your next goal and get at least 16 prize credits by TOMORROW AT MIDNIGHT. For every 16 prize credits you have, you'll earn your choice of Starbursts or Skittles and the opportunity to put your hand into the cash box for guaranteed \$1-\$20 or a shot at PLINKO as well as the Cash Cube, where you could walk away with OVER \$100 for EVERY 16 credits you have by TOMORROW AT MIDNIGHT!

Want to win a Smart TV? Just have a total of 50 prize credits by tomorrow at MIDNIGHT to be put into the raffle for that TV? It's SUPER EASY and will get your name into the drawing a SMART TV being given away on WEDNESDAY. So take the 5 minutes it takes to complete that right away to ensure your name is in that drawing. How cool would it be to win a TV for doing only 5-7 minutes of claiming your online store and getting just 50 credits?

Remember, if you haven't done it yet, just go to www.funderworks.com/WJHS to register, create your avatar, and complete registration with 12+ email addresses of those family members, family friends & co-workers of your parents! It supports our very own Home & School Association... who work hard to support YOU! Let's go WILDCATS and stay in 1st PLACE!

• Good Morning from the LC. We are excised to announce that our 3D printers are up and running, which means you can submit your own designs to be 3D printed! You are limited to one print every 4 weeks, and designs must be of your own creation, or modification of an exisiting print. Visit the LC Canvas page, click on the 3D printing icon, to learn more about the 3D printing process. See Mr. Gorey in the LC with any questions.

- The next meeting of the year of the Wildcat Pride Club will be Wednesday morning at 7:30 A.M. in room 223. Our club provides a safe space for Gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender and questioning students, as well as their friends and allies. New members are always welcome. For this meeting, we are partnering with our Diversity Club members, so make sure to join us on Wednesday. This club is open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. That's Wildcat Pride Club, AND DIVERSITY CLUB, Wednesday morning at 7:30 in room 223.
- The boys basketball intramural for 7th and 8th grade has begun. We will meet in the gym before school at 7 A.M. You must submit the google form permission slip to participate, which can be found in the Wildcat Weekly email or on the Washington Webpage. The sixth grade intramural will start at a later date. Please see Mrs. Congenie with any questions.